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EDITORIAL

Dear friends and colleagues,

At the end of the year it is time to sum up work that has been done in 2023. We 
are happy to see that the number of articles that we are receiving is growing 
proportionally every year. Also, the quality of articles is enhancing. 

The end of the year is time to be grateful and say thank you to all hard work-
ing colleagues whose work is making it possible to have each and every issue! 
In first place authors, members of the editorial board, reviewers. Also, our 
precious technical staff Mrs. Zrinka Udiljak, Mrs. Silvana Brozović and Mr. 
Željko Sirk who’s help and knowledge is precious for our Journal.

End of the year is also time to say goodbye. Our dear colleague, assistant pro-
fessor Zvonimir Šafranko, who has been working closely with me since the 
very beginning of the Journal firstly as a technical editor and then as Co-Ed-
itor, is leaving his position in order to face new opportunities and challenges. 
Thank you Zvonimir for all your hard work, time and effort that you have 
given to the Journal! We wish you all the best. 

And last but not less important associate professor Dora Naletina is stepping 
in as a newly appointed Co-Editor. We are looking forward for new ideas, im-
provements and views Dora can offer through her future work. 

On behalf of the Editorial board and all coworkers let me wish you all the best 
in 2024 with this issue!

Hana Horak

Editor in chief

     

      

 




